

UNIVERSITY OF DELHI / दिल्ली विश्वविद्यालय

Professor C. R. Babu
Pro-Vice-Chancellor

OUT TODAY/BY HAND

No. PS/PVC/2001/ April 26, 2001

Dear Colleague,

You would recall that the Coffee House was an integral part of social life of the academic community of the University of Delhi from the late 1940s to the late 1970s. No alumnus and faculty member who were members of the University community during those three decades, would forget the animated discussions and fierce debates, that they used to have in the Coffee House in those days. Somehow the Coffee House closed down in the early 1980s.

In order to revive the tradition in the University Campus and in response to the popular sentiments in the University community, the University has decided to restore the Coffee House in its old premises in the University of Delhi. It would begin to function from 1st May, 2001.

A small get together is being arranged to celebrate this occasion at 3 PM on Monday, the 30th April, 2001. The Vice-Chancellor and I would be glad if you could join us on the occasion over a cup of coffee.

With best regards and looking forward to meeting you,

Yours sincerely,

(C.R. BABU)

Shri Sydney R. Rebeiro, Dean (Alumni Affairs) University of Delhi, Delhi – 110007